
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

Monday 16th April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 
 
 
As you may already be aware the children in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 have been taking part 
in our new reading and assessment program ‘Accelerated Reader’. This program has your 
child reading at his or her independent reading level. It encourages and motivates children 
to read books at school and home and earn points by taking computerized comprehension 
tests at school. The children have made an enthusiastic start to using this program – they 
are very keen to read and are eager to keep earning points! 
 
 
We will be holding a Parent/Carer workshop on Monday 23rd April at 3.30pm-4pm 
approximately. This will be held in Class 3. Please feel free to come along to this session 
and find out more information about our Accelerated Reader program. Parents from Year 1 
to Year 3 are more than welcome to attend. Childcare provision will be provided by Miss 
Dick. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Maule 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Name: ______________________________________  

 

I will attend the parent workshop on Accelerated Reader on Monday 23rd April at 3.30-

4pm approximately.  

 


